
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 8th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Today we welcome back year 11 to school. The return of our pupils has been lovely, and we 

look forward to welcoming back all our other year groups throughout this week. Below is a 

reminder of the phased return for this week. 

 

 

Date Time Year group 

Monday 8th March 08:30am 11 A Band 

Monday 8th March 09:30am 11 B Band 

Monday 8th March 10:30am 11 C Band 

Tuesday 9th March 08:00am Year 12 and 13 

Tuesday 9th March 08:30am 10 A Band 

Tuesday 9th March 09:30am 10 B Band 

Tuesday 9th March 10:30am 10 C Band 

Wednesday 10th March 08:30am 7 A Band 

Wednesday 10th March 09:30am 7 B Band 

Wednesday 10th March 10:30am 7 C Band 

Thursday 11th March 08:30am 8 A Band 

Thursday 11th March 09:30am 8 B Band 

Thursday 11th March 10:30am 8 C Band 

Friday 12th March 08:30am 9 A Band 

Friday 12th March 09:30am 9 B Band 

Friday 12th March 10:30am 9 C Band 

 

 

Students should arrive as above at their allocated time in full school uniform. As an example, 

a student in 7A Band would come back to school for the first time on Wednesday 10th March 

at 08:30am and would then remain in school full time from that point forward.  

Work will be set for students who are awaiting return. We will not hold any further ‘live’ 

seminars from the week commencing Monday 8th March but will set assignments on Teams.  

 

School Meals  

 

Due to the schools ongoing IT issues, from Tuesday 9th March we are only able to offer school 

meals to FSM pupils. We are unable to offer school meals to pupils who pay for their lunch, 

therefore, if your child usually pays for their lunch, they will need to come to school with a 

packed lunch.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The information below on mask wearing and uniform was included in my previous letter. 

 

Mask wearing  

 

On our return to school, all students will be expected to wear masks at all times, except in PE 

lessons and when outdoors. Therefore, your child will need to come to school with a mask 

each day. Where a child forgets a mask, we will issue a new disposable one and will make a 

note on their Bromcom. If your child is exempt from mask wearing, they will have previously 

been issued with an exemption card. We will, however, reissue these in case they have been 

lost.  

 

If your child refuses to wear a mask, and does not have an exemption card, we will follow our 

normal school behavior policy in terms of consequences.  

 

 

If you have any concerns or queries, do get in touch. 

 

Take care, 

 

 

Emma Howard 

Head of School 

 

 


